
Year 1 
 

Spring 1  
 
Our unit of learning this half term is all about Florence 
Nightingale and Mary Seacole.  
 

Quality Text 

 

Reading  
 

Please try and 
read four times a 

week.  
Diaries will be 

checked, stamped, 
and reading books 

changed every 
Monday. 

 

Reminder 
 

Please remember to 
send PE kits to 
school on a 

Wednesday and 
Thursday.  

 
We will not be 

doing Forest School 
this half term.  

 

Any concerns, please come and have a chat or drop us an 
email: 
 
Sherwood Forest class teacher: 
ohazlehurst@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk  
Maid Marian class teachers: 
awoodhead@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
kmerrygold@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
 
Please also remember to label everything! We try our very best 
to return items to their owners but if an item is not labelled 
this becomes increasingly difficult.  
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